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Stay Updated  
noosa.qld.gov.au/disaster-recovery-2022-floods  
facebook.com/noosacouncil 
  

Contact Us  
07 5329 6500 
mail@noosa.qld.gov.au 
(Subject line: Cootharaba Road) 

 

 

The 2022 flooding event caused landslide 
damage to a section of Cootharaba Road, 
Cootharaba.  
 
Reconstruction included:  
• 38 piles (900mm diameter and 12.5m long) 

and 23m soil anchors installed to provide 
long-term stability 

• constructing a retaining wall 70m long and 
4.5m high, which was tied to the piles to 
withstand future slides 

• slope rock protection, with 1500m3 of rock 
placed 

• drainage improvements 
• pavement reconstruction 
• sealing works.  
 
 
 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Assistance to deliver the resilience project was 
provided through the jointly funded by the 
Commonwealth-State Disaster Recovery 
Funding Arrangements.  
 
We would like to thank residents and motorists 
for their patience and understanding while this 
work was completed. 
 
 
 
  

Other flood reconstruction works are 
still underway. We appreciate your 
ongoing patience while we repair 
critical hinterland assets.  
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